MEMORANDUM FOR THE RENEWAL OF AN AGREEMENT ON ACADEMIC EXCHANGE BETWEEN

THE INSTITUTE FOR COSMIC RAY RESEARCH, THE UNIVERSITY OF TOKYO AND

EUROPEAN GRAVITATIONAL OBSERVATORY / THE VIRGO COLLABORATION

The Director of the Institute for Cosmic Ray Research, The University of Tokyo (Japan) and the Director of the European Gravitational Observatory (EGO) located in Cascina jointly supported by the Centre National de la Recherche Scientifique (France) and the Istituto Nazionale di Fisica Nucleare (Italy), the Spokesperson of the Virgo Collaboration between laboratories of CNRS (France), INFN (Italy), Nikhef (The Netherlands), Hungary and Poland mutually confirm that the "Agreement on Academic Exchange Between the Institute for Cosmic Ray Research, the University of Tokyo and the European Gravitational Observatory / the Virgo Collaboration" will be extended for a period of five years, beginning February 4, 2016.

Takaaki Kajita

Director

Institute for Cosmic Ray Research

The University of Tokyo

Date Jan. 20, 2016

Federico Ferrini

Director

European Gravitational Observatory

Date Jon. 26, 2016

Fulvio Ricci

Spokesperson

The Virgo Collaboration

Date

Tan. 26, 2016

